
The Township of Norwich is preparing for another fun 

filled summer at the Otterville Pool! 

The Otterville Pool will be open for public swimming on 

Friday, June 27th from 1:00 - 4:00pm with regular 

schedule commencing Saturday, June 28th
. 

Programs Offered: 

• Group & Private 

Lessons 

• Swim Team 

• Lane Swim/ 

Adult Swim 

• Adult Fitness 

Swimmer 

• Pool Rentals 

... and more 

Pre-registration for swimming 
lessons and swim team will be 

held at the Norwich Community 
. Centre on Thursday, June 19th 

from 6:00-8:00pm. 

2 North St. East Otterville, ON 

E: ottervillepool@norwich.ca 


